
 

Sunday 16th   March 2025     

 

1 / 2 
 

Tea and Coffee - We will have teas and coffees in the sanctuary this morning and we hope  

you are able to stay and chat. 

 

Sunday Prayer 
on Zoom 

 

- 

There is an opportunity to meet to pray every Sunday morning from 0930 to 0955 using 
Zoom. Go to  The North Church Website,  Sunday Live and click on the link which takes 
you to Live Prayer Meeting and then just follow the instructions.   There is no pressure to 
pray out loud. If you would rather speak to someone for more information do phone 
Caroline Laing, on 01738 621021. 

Open Church - The Church is open Monday  and Thursday 10.00 - 12.00. Tea & coffee served. All 
Welcome.  

Renew Café - The Renew 23:3 wellbeing café is open at the Methodist Church on Mondays 10.00-12.00 
hrs and Thursdays 1.30 – 3.30 hrs.  

Badminton Club - The Badminton club meets on Tuesdays at 10am and 7.30pm in the Main hall.  New 
members are welcome. 

Toddler Group - Toddlers Group is held on Thursdays – 9.15 – 11.15 in the Main Hall. 

Thursday Service -  The Thursday lunch is held at 12.30 pm in the new hall followed by a short service from 

1.00pm to 1.15pm.  All welcome 

Keep Fit - There is a Keep Fit class held on Monday’s between 12.00 – 12.45 in the Main Hall. All 
Welcome. 

4 c’s - 
The next session of 4'Cs will be held on Tuesday 18th March in th e New Hall at 2.00pm.  
All Welcome.    

Wednesday 
Bible Study 

- Wednesday Afternoon Bible Study meet on Wednesday 19th March in the Ministry Room 
at 2pm  when they will look at studies on an Easter theme. 

 

Tullylumb Bible 
Study 

- Tullylumb Bible Study Group meet on Thursday the 20th March at 7.30pm when they will 
be studying Genesis Chapter 4. Everyone is very welcome. For any queries please phone 
01738 636547. 

TASH Coffee 
Morning 

- 
Tayside & Strathearn Help for Ukraine is holding a coffee morning on Sat 22nd March 
from 10-12pm in the North Church Halls . The stalls include both Scottish and Ukrainian 
home baking , a bottle stall and Tombola, as well as handmade jewellery and pottery by 
local designers . It will also include Ukrainian paintings and handmade toys.  We look 
forward to welcoming you to this event which will help us continue to send lorries to the 
Ukraine full of what they require most , food and medical supplies being top of their list at 
present .  

Funeral - We are sad to announce the death of one of our members, Margaret Bayne, who passed 
away on Monday 10th March. Margaret’s funeral will be held in the Church on Tuesday 
25th March at 2.15pm before going on to the Crematorium at 3..30pm.  
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Guild - The Guild AGM will be held on the 26th March at 2.00pm iin the Main Hall. We are 
delighted that the Earn Singers will be performing for us in what will be a lovely 
afternoon. Everyone welcome. 

 

 

Lenten Lunch 

 

- 

The City Centre Group are holding a Lenten Soup Lunch, Coffee and Cake on Saturday the 
12th and 19th April in the New Hall from 11 am to 2.00 pm. 

We are looking for 3 volunteers for each day.  If you would like to help in any way please 
see Heather Neil in the vestibule at the end of the service today. 

 

Wednesday 
House Group 

- The Wednesday Housegroup will meet every Wednesday on zoom at 7.30pm. If you 
would like more information please speak to Douglas Clarke  

Praise Gathering 
2025 

- 
This year's Praise Gathering is taking place in Glasgow, Edinburgh and Dundee and they 
are looking for people to join the choir. Rehearsals start w/c 24 March and concerts take 
place on 14, 15 and 21 June. There are posters in the church hall and vestibule but if you 
wish more information and to register visit www.praisegathering.org.uk 

 

North News 

 

- 

Last date for items to be included in the Easter edition of the North News should be sent 
to Carol Kynaston by Sunday 23 March. 

 

 

Parking Outside 
the Pend 

 

- 

 
On occasion when the Pend is full some of us have been parking outside the Mill St gates, 
on what is strictly Perth North's property.  However with the new rules on pavement 
parking, this may well lead to a parking fine. And so please don't park here for the time 
being. 
 

Walking Group - The schedule of summer walks from April – September 2025 is on the Church's website 
and some paper copies are available at the entrance. 

Safeguarding - For any Safeguarding concerns please contact Liz Hood (01738 627771) or any member of 
the Safeguarding Panel. Details are also on the Church website and notice boards 
- Safeguarding Panel -  Sally Bonnar, Liz Hood (Coordinator), James Kynaston 

Joining Perth 
North Church 

- If you are interested in joining the church, or speaking about discipleship, vows, 
membership or baptism, please email secretary@perthnorthchurch.org.uk  

Used Stamps - There is a box in the vestibule for used stamps, which will be given to the Guild to support 
one of their projects.   

Future 

Intimations 

- If you'd like to share news of events, etc., please contact the office by Thursday 12.00 

noon on 622298 or email   secretary@perthnorthchurch.org.uk with 'Intimations' as your 

email title. 
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